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Dear European Brothers and Sisters, 
  
On May 10 we will celebrate 50 years of our European Unification Movement in Vienna together with our True 
Mother. A short video will be shown during the program highlighting True Parents investment for Europe and major 
activities from the past 50 years.  
  
We would very much like to include very short video clips from around Europe showing families, brothers and 
sisters saying, “Thank You, True Parents!” in their native language. 
 
If you would like to participate in this, please, with whatever recording device you have at your hand, record this 
simple phrase, "Thank You, True Parents" in your native language - as a family, a community, with your second 
gen. friends or whoever. Please record video and sound. Send it to euhq@ ffwpu-eu.org  
  
Let us make True Parents smile and feel appreciated! 
  
Thank You very much! 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
Jack Corley and Peter Staudinger 
European Office 
e-mail:   euhq@ ffwpu-eu.org  

  
 


